
 

 

Term 4 Week 2,  Tuesday 18th October, 2016 

 

 

Upcoming Events: 
 

Cycling 
Wednesday 19th &26th  

October 
 
 

State Athletics  
Sydney Excursion 

Thursday 20th October  
 

Grand Parents Day 
Thursday 27th October 

10:30am-12pm 
 

Pizza and Pirate Day 
Wednesday 2nd November 

 
Kinder Orientation 

Friday 4th November 
9:30am-11am 

 
 
 

Please Return: 
 

Term 4 Sport 
Cycling 

Wednesday 19th October 
 
 

Fruit Orders due  
October 21st 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Term 4 Week  2 
 

Unfortunately Naidaoc day was cancelled yet again. We will 
look forward to experiencing and celebrating this special day 
with our learning community in 2017. 
Term 4 sport will commence this Wednesday. If you are 
experiencing difficulties with registering your child, please 
contact the school office as soon as possible. 
 

Have a safe week. 
Kristy Bultitude 
 
2018 Selective High School Placement 
Selective high schools cater for highly academically gifted 
students. If you are interested in applying for a position for 
your child to attend a selective high school in 2018, you 
must apply online at the following link: 
www.schools.nsw.edu.au/shsplacement 
Please ensure you read the instructions carefully. Further 
information about documents to support your applications 
can be found at:  
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/learning/k-6assessments/
shsplacements/ss_sampletest.php 
Key important dates 
11th October 2016: applications open 
14th November 2016:applications close 
23rd February 2017: test authority letter mailed out 
9th March 2017: high school placement test 
July 2017: placement notification 
 
Head Lice 
As the weather begins to warm up, we can be faced with the 
outbreak of Head Lice.  Please check your child’s hair 
regularly and if you find any, please commence head lice 
treatment. Further information about head lice is available 
on the NSW Health Website at 
http://www.health.nsw.gov.au/environment/headlice/Pages/
treatment.aspx 
Or through the Department’s website at 
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/studentsupport/
studenthealth/conditions/headlice/index.php 
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Term 4 Week 2,  Tuesday 18th October, 2016 

Raw Art 
Unfortunately Raw Art was postponed due to 
sickness. This will be rescheduled in the 
upcoming weeks. 
 
Sydney Excursion 
The bus will depart at 6:30am. Please ensure you 
are here by 6:20am to board. The runners are on a 
schedule and we do not want to be held up due to 
being late and the Sydney traffic. We are due to 
arrive back at school by 6pm. 

Students are to wear full sports uniform 
 
Year 6 Fundraising 
The senior students have discussed some 
fundraising ideas and they will be holding a Pizza 
and Pirate day on the 2nd November. Students are 
to come dressed  
as a pirate for the 
day. There will be 
a treasure hunt, 
scavenger hunt 
and colouring in 
competition on the 
day. A cost of $8 
per child will 
provide them with 
pizza for lunch and 
participation in the 
activities.   
 
The second fundraiser is through Signature Bricks. A 
sample of the brick is located in the school office. 
This can be a family purchased brick or you might 
like a brick for each child to have their own. I would 
like extend this to the wider community. If you know 
anyone who has been a past student or heavily 
involved within the school community, please obtain 
an extra order form from  the school office. Orders 
will be placed at the start of the year.  
 
Name Bricks or Hand Drawn Image will cost $30. 

Order Forms are attached  
to the newsletter. 

Library - 

Remember your Library Bag on Thursdays to  

protect the books you borrow. 

 
Grand Parents Day 
This year at Glen William we will be 
hosting a morning tea for a gold 
coin donation to help support 
breast cancer awareness. Children 
are asked to wear something pink 
for a gold coin donation and bring a 
plate suitable for morning tea to 
share with our visitors. The 
morning will start at 10:30am and 
conclude by the end of lunch (12pm). Visitors will 
enjoy time in the classroom followed by morning 
tea served by our senior 
students.  
 
Water Watch 
Students in the primary 
classroom had a visit 
from Water Watch today.  

 
 

 
 

Here are some quotes from the 
students about what they 

enjoyed. 
 
“It was interesting to find out how 
clean the Williams River is” by 
Charlie, 
“I’ve never seen water bugs” by 
Aaron and 
“I liked collcting the bugs and 

seeing what the water looks like from the river” by 
Caiden. 

SAVE THE DATE 
End of Year Presentation Night 
This years end of year presentation will be held on 
Tuesday afternoon on  the 13th December, 2016. 
There will be finger food provided prior to the start 
of the presentation.  
Meet and greet will start at 4:45pm 
Presentation to start at 5:30pm.  

The next P & C meeting: 

Monday, 21st November 2:00pm (Primary Classroom) 
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Term 4 Week 2,  Tuesday 18th October, 2016 

P & C News 

Canteen  
Canteen will commence in Week 3-Friday 28th  
October. 
Thank you to our volunteers for this term.  If you 
are able to volunteer, please contact Leanne 
Doorey on 0416 058 557. 
 
Glen William Gymkhana  
The November gymkhana  is on Saturday 5th  
November. Events to start at 10am with a BBQ 
running throughout the day. Please see the flyer in 
the newsletter.  
 
River Country Hoedown 
If you are interested in participating in any musical 
item at the hoedown, please contact the school 
office for the registration and nomination forms.  
 
Our school P&C will be jointly hosting the canteen. 
Get along for a great day of entertainment. 
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